
5765 Peachtree Industrial Blvd.         Norcross, GA 30092      
www.suniva.com

May 21, 2025 

RE: Suniva Support for Tax Reforms  

Dear Speaker Mike Johnson and Chairman Jason Smith; 

Suniva, the largest solar cell manufacturer in North America, based in Norcross, Georgia, applauds 
the efforts by the Ways & Means Committee and the House of Representatives to ensure that 
American tax dollars are used to support American manufacturers and American workers. 

The reforms to the Advanced Manufacturing Production credit (Sec. 45X) will  provide vital support 
to US manufacturers and incentivize additional investment in the development of a US supply 
chain for the solar industry. Suniva intends to continue working with the House, Senate and the 
Administration to ensure enactment of policies that support American manufacturers and workers. 

Suniva looks forward to working with our suppliers and customers who are equally committed to 
ensuring a strong US supply chain for the solar industry.  

Best Regards 

Matt Card  
President  
Suniva, Inc. 




